
You’re invited to Pinnacle Financial Group’s  

Holiday 

Celebration 
As a thank you to our clients and community, our office will be open for 

hors d’oeuvres and drinks during the Western Springs holiday walk. 

Please bring your friends and family to join us for a casual but lively open 

house.  To ensure we have enough food and drinks we kindly ask that you 

RSVP to Jeanne@mypinnaclefinancial.com by Friday, November 25. 

Where:  823 Burlington Avenue, 

Western Springs, IL 60558 

When:  Friday, December 02, 2016 

Time:  5:00 – 9:00pm 


